
The second tournament of the LSBC schedule was held on June 18th on the 
Milo chain of lakes the top three teams were as follows. 
 
1st Richard Hiltz & Ryan Ross       7.20lbs. 
2nd Darren Fitzgerald & Hank Purdy       5.5lbs. 
3rd Dale Fitzgerald & Curtis O’connell    4.91lbs. 
 
 
The lunker of the tournament was caught by Richard Hiltz & Ryan Ross and 
weighed 2.24lbs. 
 
There were 30 teams entered in the event and 126 bass were caught which 
weighed 97.71lbs for an average weight of 0.78lbs. 
 
The next tournament on the schedule will be held in Lake Vaughan on June 
25th,with a start time of 7AM.  
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